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Representative Stacelynn Eli has 
been working with Alicia Higa, 
Director of Health Promotion at 
Wai’anae Coast Comprehensive 
Health Center as well as our State 
Librarian to bring Mākeke Mar-
ket to Nānākuli . The  purpose of 
the makret is to provide aceess 
and opportunity to community 
members to purchase fresh  pro-
duce from our local Wai’anae 
Coast Farmers and also to give 
our farmers an opportunity to do 
business on the coast that they 
love and where they live. The 
planning and process took some 
time, but the grand opening final-
ly took place on August 8th at the 
Nānākuli Public Library. Com-
munity members and farmers were 
excited! The market will be open 
every Thursday , from 3:30pm-
7:00pm at the Nānākuli Public Li-
brary. Plans for health and cooking classes are being planned to be held at the Li-
brary on the days that the market is open to support healthy options for  all of us!  

Grand Opening of Mākeke in Nānākuli  

Representative Eli with Nānākuli  residents 
James and Gina Tabali, that were shopping at 
the market. 

 

Additional details and information can be found on the capitol website : https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/ 

Representative Eli with Ma’o Farms employees at the Makeke Market  

New Kapolei Clinic & Urgent Care 

Understanding Alzheimer's & Dementia  
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Representative Eli has been receiving re-
quests for assistance with Alzheimer’s and 
Dementia programs for caregivers by com-
munity members. The Alzheimer's Associ-
ation provides training and assistance to 
caregivers and was asked to consider our 
district for training. On July 20th in Kapo-
lei and On July 27th in Nānākuli at the 
Public Libraries in both communities. 
Training presentations took place to under-
stand the challenges for both those that 
have the disease and for their families as 
well. The turnout was great and family 
members asked that more presentations be 
done in our community. Next month on 
September 9th, from 6:30pm-7:30pm at the 

Nānākuli Public Library another presenta-
tion on responding to dementia and related 

behavior.  

Representative Eli with Tonya Hammond, O’ahu Program Specialist for the Alzheimer’s Association 

Representative Eli with Ma’o Farms employees at the Mākeke  Market  

On August 15th, Repre-
sentative Eli attended the 
open house celebrating the 
new Straub Medical Center
-Kapolei Clinic & Urgent 
Care. The new 16,000-
square-foot clinic features 
expert clinicians from 
Straub Medical Center, 
Kapiolani Medical Center 
for Women & Children 
and Pali Momi Medical 
Center. It is a Hawaii Pa-
cific Health Comprehen-
sive clinic providing pri-
mary and urgent care as 
well as adult and pediatric 
specialty services for the 
growing West O’ahu com-
munity.  

Representative Eli with West O’ahu House Members and Clinic Staff 

https://www.librarieshawaii.org/branch/nanakuli-public-library/

